ATTACHMENT14

From: Joe Gaffney [mailto:Joe@Gvalley.com]
Sent: Friday, February 17, 2012 10:05 AM

To: Derek Rayner

Subject: RE: Arden Hydrology Response Letter

Derek:
I'm sorry I didn't get back to you sooner. I was out of town most of this week,
With these changes, the hydrology report should be deemed complete.

Please let me know if you need any further help with this matter.

Joe Gaffney, PE QSD Green Valley Consulting Engineers
Project Manager 335 Tesconi Circle, Santa Rosa, CA 95401
gaffney@gvalliey.com p. 707.579.0388

f. 707.579.3877
m. 707.849.3955
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